
 

 

6th March 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

OPTIONS/PARENTS’ EVENING EARLY CLOSURE – THURSDAY 14TH MARCH 2019 

I am writing to notify you that the school will be closing early to students in all years apart from year 8 on the 
above date in order to facilitate the Year 8 Options Event and Parents’ Evening.   There will be one lunch break 

for all on this date during period 5 and then registration and dismissal will be at 1.40pm.  For those with children 
in year 8, a separate letter has been sent out with details of their programme for the afternoon.  If you have any 

queries on the Options Event and Parents’ Evening please contact the Head of Year. 

 
Whilst writing,  please see below of the key dates for this half term:- 

 
Key Dates 

Non-Uniform Day   : Tuesday 2nd April 2019 (collection for Lenten charities) 
Last Day of Term   : Friday 5th April 2019 

Return to School following Easter : Wednesday 24th April 2019 

 
School Uniform 

 
Please note that now is a good time to purchase girls’ school skirts if required as the school uniform supplier has 

a 20% discount on these from now until the end of May.  Please see the contact details below.  Some of our 

students are wearing skirts that are not of an appropriate length. 
 

Rough Cuts Casuals 
16 Chapel Market 

Islington 
London N1 9EZ 

Tel: 020 7837 7924 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Ms P Whyte 
ASSOCIATE HEADTEACHER 


